
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Members of the Washoe County Library Board of Trustees have been invited to attend a 
reopening ribbon-cutting celebration for the Sierra View Library. The event will be held at 3:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, May 17, 2023 at 4001 South Virginia Street, Reno Nevada. 

 
This Public Notice is being posted in the event there may be a quorum of the Washoe County 
Library Board of Trustees at that upcoming event. This invitation is not, and is not intended to be, 
an official meeting of the Washoe County Library Board of Trustees. No discussion, deliberation 
toward a decision or action on any matter over which the Washoe County Library Board of 
Trustees has supervision, control, jurisdiction or advisory power, will occur at this event. 

 
 

 


